STATE OF NEW MEXICO
PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
300 DON GASPAR
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786
Telephone (505) 827-5800

www.ped.state.nm.us

KAREN TRUJILLO, PH.D. MiCHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION GOVERNOR

April 18, 2019

Mr. Marvin L. Martin- Superintendent
Hondo Valley Public Schools

111 Don Pablo Lane

Hondo, NM 88336

Thank you for your participation in and cooperation with the Administrative Review (AR) conducted by
Terence Mirabal and staff of the New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) Student Success and
Wellness Bureau (SSWB) on March 12, 2019. Hondo Valley Public Schools has no findings this portion
of the review is now complete.

If your School Food Authority (SFA) participates in the Seamless Summer Options (SSO) Program, your
AR will remain open and will officially be closed once your SSO review occurs and is deemed adequate.

Our staff greatly appreciates the assistance and cooperation you provided. Should you require further
technical assistance or training, please contact our office at (505) 827-3574.

Sincerely,

Michael Chavez
Director
PED Student Success and Wellness Bureau

cc: Cindy Gomez



